
Circular No. LP/2024-25/15                                            Date: 21.08.2024 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Learning Plus!! 

Janmashtami, one of the favourite festivals of the kids, celebrating the birth of 

Lord Krishna, is a time of devotion, festivity, and joy. To immerse our students 

in the spirit of the occasion, Learning Plus is delighted to share that we will be 

celebrating Janmashtami on 23rd August 2024, Friday in our School Premises. 

Kindly dress up your ward as Krishna, Radha, Gwala, Gopi, or the dress code 

suggested by the teacher i.e., Traditional Attire to make the day even more bright 

and colourful. It is mandatory for all the students to attend the school.  

In continuation to this, it is also to appraise that 26.08.2024 i.e., Monday will 

remain a holiday on the account of Janmashtami. The classes will resume from 

27.08.2024 i.e., Tuesday.  

Learning Plus conveys heart-warming wishes to all the parents on the occasion 

of Krishna Janmotsava. 

Jai Shree Krishna!! 

Headmistress   

Learning Plus 


